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Mai Vang

From: Marcia Moermond
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 4:32 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: 1119 Cleveland Ave Assessment Removal

Yes, proceed 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 2:43 PM 
To: Marcia Moermond <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Lindsay Butterfield <Lindsay.Butterfield@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Tanya Panzer <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Lynn Rolf <Lynn.Rolf@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 1119 Cleveland Ave Assessment Removal 
 
Marcia and Lindsay, 
See below.  Want to confirm with you two before I do a resolution. 
 
Mai 
 

From: Sarah (Public Works Garbage) <garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 1:55 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Lydia Campbell <Lydia.Campbell@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1119 Cleveland Ave Assessment Removal 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Mai 

Is it possible to have this assessment removed? It is certified already. 

 

230108 

Delinquent Garbage Bill January to March 2023 

0.00% 

8/23/2023 

1 

$71.84 

$74.34 

 

The previous homeowner made payment to the hauler after the assessment date, the hauler refunded the money 

and charged the new homeowner for the same service period and it was paid in full with the July bill.  

 

 

 

--  
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Sarah Haas 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 
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